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I am writing to support the retention of net metering for rooftop units. This 
decision by the 2019 Legislature will fit perfectly into the fossil fuel lobby and hurt 
the citizens of Kentucky. In early October, when the temperature was expected to 
reach into to the high 90's, who can deny climate change? 

Graham B. Cooke 
106 South Hite Avenue 
Louisville, Kentucky 40206 


